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Property Crash 
 
What: Property  

Where: Interstate 94 near mile marker 265 (5 miles east of Jamestown) 

When: 01/15/2022 at 1:54 P.M. 

Road Conditions: Good, areas of drifting snow 

Weather Conditions: Partial Overcast  

Crash Involvement: 2 vehicles  

Type of Crash: Rear end, sideswipe same direction 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, and Stutsman County Sheriff’s Department.  

Vehicle No. 1: 1999 Freightliner semi and trailer 
Driver No. 1: 32-year-old male, Hawley, MN (Not injured) 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 
Charges: Careless driving 

 
 

Vehicle No. 2: 2021 International (NDDOT Snowplow) 
Driver No. 2: 53-year-old male, Jamestown, ND (Not injured) 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use  
Charges: None 

 
 

NARRATIVE:  A NDDOT snowplow was traveling eastbound on Interstate 94 east of 
Jamestown.  The weather conditions caused blowing snow that resulted in snow drifts on the 
Interstate.  The NDDOT snowplow was blading snow in the right-hand lane and partially on 
the south shoulder.  A 1999 Freightliner was traveling eastbound and struck the NDDOT 
snowplow near the passenger side causing damage to the snow blade.  The Freightliner semi 
entered the south ditch and overturned on its passenger side.  Both drivers were not injured in 
the crash.  The crash is under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol.  
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For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Evan Savageau 701-651-6390.                                                                                                                                                  
esavagea@nd.gov  

     
 


